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To whom it may concern,

As a resident home owner, I totally disagree with Port Stephen's

proposed rate rise. If this rise goes ahead many rate payers in the

area, myself included, will be unable to pay the extra amounts which

will escalate on a yearly basis. They have no right to spend my money
on their dreams and should consider the financial circumstances of

all residents in the area not just developers and business owners.

argo Gunns




